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PACER STACKTRAIN

HEWS ALERT

September 5, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 100

Domestic Pricing Advisory

Cleveland/Columbus to the West Coast Reduced FAK Rates on 40-ft
Containers

Reference is made to our Stack Facts No. 74 issued on June 12, 2000 temporarily
reducing our FAK rates from Cleveland and Columbus Ohio. We mentioned that we
would re-examine the merits of the program and consider an extension around September
1, 2000.

Please be advised that on re-examination of the program we have decided to extend the
new FAK rates offered on June 12, 2000 indefinitely.

As areminder the rates are as follows:

40-ft

Cleveland and Columbus to: Los Angeles  $ 900
Oakland $1000
Stockton $1050
Portland $925
Sesttle $925

These rates are subject to the following provisions:

1. Appliesonly in APL/NOL or Pacer Stacktrain controlled (dispatched) equipment
sourced in Cleveland or Columbus, Ohio.

2. Not valid on International Cargo with a subsequent water movement.



Please distribute these FAK's to your proper personnel. If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development or
Pricing representative.



